MODEL LETTER 7 – NOTIFICATION OF THE GOVERNING BODY’S DECISION – REINSTATEMENT SUSPENSION. Where applicable CC a copy to SW and/or Virtual School for looked after children
Dear [parent’s name]
I am writing to confirm the outcome of the meeting on the [date] of the Governing Board/management committee to consider reinstating [child’s name] following the Head teacher’s decision to suspend him/her from school on [date] 
The Governing Body discussed the report prepared by the Head teacher which outlined the reasons for the decision to suspend and also provided details of the help and support provided to [pupil name] to support them and address any underlying needs [and prevent further suspensions].  The Governing Body also considered your representations [and those of the virtual school or social worker if applicable] [detail points made].

Having discussed the circumstances of the suspension in light of information provided at the meeting, the Governors concluded that it was appropriate to reinstate [child’s name] and for school to continue with the strategies which have already been identified [and/or add in any further recommendations].
Please contact the Head teacher [or designated staff and insert contact details] to arrange a meeting to discuss [name] reintegration back to school and to make any suggestions for strategies to support [pupil name] behaviour and progress at school.

Yours sincerely

Clerk to the Governing Body
cc
Headteacher


Exclusion Team  [exclusionsteam@bradford.gov.uk]
[Social worker if applicable]

[For Looked After Children please send a copy of the parent/carer letter to VirtualSchoolEnquiries@bradford.gov.uk  using ‘suspension notification’ in the subject heading,  without delay]
